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 Jeff Claxton OBJ2017/1097/P 31/03/2017  16:43:06 I wish to object to the application as the telephone box is not necessary and it will serve merely to 

impede the free flow of pedestrians, including visitors to and patients of the nearby hospitals, some of 

whom are in wheelchairs.  This is a public safety issue.

There are many phone boxes nearby which are very rarely used.  This application is clearly trying to 

abuse the planning process in order to get advertising space.

I therefore believe that this application should be declined
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